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Hi 2CL 
I am so excited to be your Year 3 teacher in September.  

I am looking forward to getting to know you, develop your 
character values and teaching you many new and exciting 

things like the Ancient Egyptians and Violent Volcanoes. I love 
reading and will be doing lots more over the Summer. Next 
year you can look forward to reading and completing work 

about Flat Stanley, Stone Age Boy and The Magic Paintbrush.  
 

I hope you all enjoy your holidays and lovely days out in the 
sunshine with your friends and family. I can’t wait to hear all 

about it when you return to school. I will defiantly be going on 
many walks with my dog and doing some baking. Don’t forget 

to complete your transition activities! 
Have a lovely summer, stay safe and well. 

 
See you in September.  

Mrs Chrimes 

 


